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12 March 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re:  Distance learning timetable – Year 8 and 9 

I would like to share with you the distance learning timetable for your child for next week, Monday 
15th March to Friday 19th March.   

As you are already aware, during the final week of term, there will be no live lessons as children will 
be attending face to face lessons for part of that week.  I would like to remind you that while there 
will be work available on Google Classroom, you may find it more beneficial for your child to use 
this final week as an opportunity to “catch their breath” and organise notes in preparation for their 
full time return after Easter. 

We are all very much looking forward to seeing our fantastic pupils and teachers back in school, 
learning and laughing together. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs J Morgan 
Deputy Headteacher 
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